
Dear partners and friends of the Center for Global Engagement,

Here at CGE, it has been quite a year. In 2021, global engagement

still operated a bit differently than in years past. However, with

the help of our extraordinary units and community partners, we

have creatively found means to engage our students in a complex

world and begin rebuilding our robust global programs in a post-

pandemic environment.

The 2021 CGE Annual Impact Report is just a glimpse into the

hard work of our team members over this past year. The

accomplishments across our various units -- including the

International House, the Programs Abroad Office, the English

Language Institute, the Office of Asia Engagement, the Office of

Communications, International Student and Scholar Services and

the Global Research Office -- are difficult to sum up in a few brief

webpages.

The report features major accomplishments from each CGE unit,

statistics and data that tell the story of recovery and restoration

and “in their words” stories that display the impact CGE had on

students, faculty, staff, and the local community over the past

year.

Don’t forget to visit the 2022 Events and Important Dates

Calendar, featuring upcoming programs such as International

Education Week and our annual International Festival.

Thank you so much for your continued support of both the Center

for Global Engagement and global engagement as a whole at the

University of Tennessee, Knoxville. Your support is fundamental

to the success of our mission in aiding students on their journeys

to becoming global citizens. We are looking forward to future

opportunities to deepen our partnerships and begin new ones,

and we can’t wait to witness all that we accomplish together in

2022.

Explore the full 2021 CGE Annual Impact Report at

tiny.utk.edu/2021impactreport

Explore the 2021 Annual Impact Report

With gratitude,

Dr. Gretchen Neisler

Vice Provost for International Affairs

Director, Center for Global Engagement

The Center for Global Engagement provides leadership to strengthen the university’s

global reach and impact, foster international and intercultural awareness and

understanding, assist faculty to internationalize their teaching and scholarship, and

prepare students to become globally engaged citizens.

To receive the CGE monthly newsletter, subscribe here. 

Contact Us

Center for Global Engagement

1620 Melrose Avenue

Knoxville, TN 37996-3531

Phone: 865-974-3177

Email: cge@utk.edu
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